
The Hillsboro Community School District fosters a student-centered culture with high 
expectations for each student to reach his or her full potential. 

 

David E. Powell, Superintendent   dpowell@hillsboroschools.net 

 
COVID Update Message to Parents and Employees  

 
Tuesday, February 23, 2021 

 
10:00 a.m. 

 
Quarantines Drop Dramatically 

 
The District quarantine count has fallen to 22 today! This is the lowest number of quarantined 
students and staff we have had since September.  The count was above 150 six weeks ago, just over 
100 three weeks ago, and has continued its steady decline.   
 
We are committed to providing our students and staff with a safe and healthy environment. Thank 
you for your understanding and ongoing cooperation with our COVID prevention policies and 
procedures as we work to help protect our students, staff, and families. For any questions or 
concerns, please contact us at (217) 532-2942.  
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